
Jason Pauls - Request for clarification regarding tattoo removal The Credentials

Committee recommended notifying Mr. Pauls that non-ablative lasers are approved for use

under the supervision of a qualified physician, as specified in Administrative Rule 540-X-11

Guidelines for the Use of Lasers and Other Modalities Affecting Living Tissue, who is

appropriately registered with the Board as a physician who uses or offers to use a

laser/pulsed light device in any facility other than a hospital. The motion was adopted

without objection.
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